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IVE and Agriculture, Fisheries and Conservation
Department co-host themed dinner to promote
sustainable development of agriculture and fisheries
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IVE and Agriculture, Fisheries and Conservation Department co-host themed dinner on agriculture and fisheries presented by

CCI students.
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Mr Tony Tai, VTC Chairman, expresses gratitude to the
Government and industry for their support towards VTC. He
emphasises that VTC will continue to cultivate more young

talents to drive the sustainable development of Hong Kong's
agriculture and fisheries industries.

IVE has been working closely with the Agriculture,
Fisheries and Conservation Department (AFCD) and
industry partners to actively promote the sustainable
development of Hong Kong's agriculture and fisheries
industries. Recently, IVE and AFCD jointly organised a
Local Fisheries and Farming Themed Dinner gathering
over 70 professionals from the industry and academia
to explore solutions for sustainable development of
agriculture and fisheries in Hong Kong. The dinner also
showcased the creativity and culinary skills of the
teachers and students from CCI, who transformed fresh
ingredients into delicious dishes. Participants had the
opportunity to savour high-quality and flavourful local
cuisine, reflecting the diverse talents of VIC students.
The banquet also served as a platform to foster
collaboration between academia and industry, driving
sustainable development in the field.



